
 

 
 

G. Peter Carr 
Senior Research Engineer 

The Walt Disney Company 
PO Box 10000 

Lake Buena Vista, FL 32830 
 

 
January 11, 2017 

VIA OET EXPERIMENTAL LICENSING SYSTEM 

Office of Engineering and Technology 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

Re: Request for Information, Correspondence Reference No. 35313 
Application of The Walt Disney Company for Experimental STA 
File No. 1570-EX-ST-2016 

The Walt Disney Company (“Disney”) hereby submits this letter in response in 
Correspondence Reference No. 3513 (“Correspondence”) in connection with the above-
referenced application for Special Temporary Authority.1  As requested in the Correspondence, 
the following persons have the ability and authority to cease transmissions at any time: 

 
Primary Contact: Bill Brasher 
   (321) 230-8954 

Bill.Brasher@disney.com 
 
Alternate Contact: Bill Wiedefeld 
   (407) 824-7665   

William.G.Wiedefeld@disney.com 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions regarding this matter. 
   
     Sincerely,  
 

/s/G. Peter Carr   
G. Peter Carr 

                                                 
1 See Email from Doug Young, FCC, to G. Peter Carr, Request for Info – STA File #1570-EX-ST-2016 

(Jan. 11, 2017). 


